
Dear Faithful Supporters of WIN: 

This Christmas, we are thankful for your generous financial 
donations. You have enabled us to continue delivering education 
through our global partnerships to leaders in many parts of the world. 
Thank you for expressing God’s love, compassion and faithfulness 
through your giving, and for allowing God’s peace and well-being to 
reign in communities, cities and nations through your gifts of love. 

Sharing the love of Jesus at Christmas is more than a thought or even a 
word, it is a gesture of goodwill and peace to others. This Christmas we 
want you to see the faces and read the words of those you have blessed 
through your charitable donations. Their stories of thanks will warm 
you heart.  

2018 was a year of great accomplishment with our first TNIU 
graduation in October and our successful Innovative Value Creation 
conference in Engineer, Kenya in November.  

Once again, hundreds of leaders have been trained and prepared to 
function and succeed in the global economy. Our graduates in Asia 
have achieved a higher standing in their communities and the leaders 
in Kenya continue to make inroads in the national and global 
economy as they use the knowledge gained at our seminars to 
accelerate the founding and scaling of their businesses.  

We look forward to an amazing 2019 as we extend our courses to 
students in other parts of Asia and Africa.  We pray that our dream of 
democratizing American Accredited education (making it available to 
the masses) will materialize as a reality in many more nations next 
year. 

Merry Christmas, 
Gabriella Van Breda 
Executive Director 
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ABOUT	US:		
World	Impact	Network	(WIN)	is	an	international	Christian	organization	working	strategically	to	bring	about	

positive	change	in	the	lives	of	leaders	globally.	

www.worldimpactnetwork.org	
www.tniu.org	

World	Impact	Network	is	proud	to	be	the	Fiscal	Sponsor	for:	

In	Washington,	Jeff	Lew	and	Stephen	Medawar	began	Lunchdebt.org	to	eliminate	student	lunch	debt	and	end	
“lunch	shaming”.	Recently,	Jeff	was	featured	in	the	Alaska	Airlines	December	Magazine,	
http://www.paradigmcg.com/digitaleditions/abm-1218/html5/	(pages	89,91).	Not	long	after	Lunchdebt.org	
was	underway,	The	Van	Hill	family	began	a	similar	quest	and	contacted	WIN	for	support.	Collectively,	the	
programs	have	raised	over	$72,000!	We	are	proud	of	the	impact	both	groups	are	making	in	their	communities	
and	around	their	states!	
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Fred	Breedlove	 and	 local	 partner,	 Sammy	Ngumba	Githinji,	 teach	 First	
Aid,	CPR	and	Disaster	Preparedness.	The	knowledge	acquired	and	 first	
aid	kits	supplied	to	leaders	attending	the	conference	saved	the	life	of	a	
young	pregnant	stabbing	victim	the	week	of	the	conference.	

Income	 Generating	 Skills	 Training	
has	 immense	 value	 for	 women	
who	 need	 to	 support	 their	
families.	 Having	 a	 skill	 means	 the	
potential	 for	 earning	 an	 income.	
Team	 members	 Laura,	 Sliva,	 Kele	
Holt,	 Aimee	 Coombs,	 Debby	
Breedlove	 and	 Krissy	 Brouner	
invested	 time,	 knowledge,	 energy	
and	effort	in	providing	the	training	
needed	 to	 benefit	 leaders	 and	
ultimately	their	communities.	

The	New	International	University		
graduated	its	first	class,	in	which	
students	received	Master	of	Theology,	
Master	of	Divinity,	and	Doctor	of	Ministry	Degrees.		
The	celebration	that	followed	clearly	credited	the		
Lord	for	His	Incredible	blessings.		

As	we	continue	to	see	the	fruit	of	this	vision	and	ministry,	the	Administration,	Faculty,	and	Students	at	TNIU	are	so	
grateful	 for	 your	 faithful	 prayers	 and	 contributions.	We	 recognize	 that	 it	 takes	 the	whole	 Body	 of	 Believers	 to	
accomplish	something	so	worthwhile.	Thank	you!	

We	are	immensely	grateful	to	
our	 partners	 in	 Hong	 Kong,	
Dr.	Alan	Chu	and	his	 team	at	
Rainful	 Top	 Church.	 Thank		
you	for	partnering	with	us	 in	
the	 democratization	 of	
education	in	Asia.	

Pam	 Hoelzle	 emphasizes	
the	 importance	of	D-risking	
a	product	or	 service	before	
launching	 a	 business	 idea,	
instruction	 from	 	her	“How	
to	 Start	 Something	
Platform.”	
Community,	non-profit,	and	
business	 leaders	 benefited	
from	 her	 entertaining	 and	
informative	 lectures	 on	 the	
steps	to	take	before	starting	
a	small	business	and	how	to	
scale	an	existing	business.	


